
 

 

 

 
TEE TIME BOOKING ON  

THURSDAY, 5TH DECEMBER 2019 
“ LADIES INVITATION DAY ” 

 

Please be informed that the golf course will 
be closed all day for the captioned event.  

 
EARLY BIRD play will be suspended 
during the above competition period.  

 
Thank you for your attention! 
 
 
 
 
CLUB MANAGEMENT  
 

Posting: date: 25th November 2019 

Removal date: 5th December 2019 

Ref: GC/Notice/056/2019 


